



Tel (807) 343-8181 Fax (807) 343-8075

## MEMORANDUM

Date:

July 13, 2012

To:

Brian J.R. Stevenson, President

From:

Rodney S. Hanley, Provost and Vice-President (Academic)

Subject: External Adjunct Professor appointments in the Department of Health Sciences

I have reviewed the recommendation that Dr. Jane Lawrence Dewar and Dr. Mitchell S. Albert be appointed as External Adjunct Professors in the Department of Health Sciences for three-year terms and am recommending approval.

If you approve this recommendation, the package will be forwarded to the Office of the University Secretariat, so that it can be forwarded for approval and ratification by the Senate and Board, respectively.

Rodney S. Hanley

Provost and Vice-President (Academic)

Cc: Dr. Lori Livingston. Dean, Dean, Faculty of Health & Behavioural Sciences

Dr. Glenna Knutson, Chair, Department of Health Sciences